
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
October 16, 2007 
 
TO:  FCC 
 
FROM:  American TCB 
 
RE:  FCC ID:  AK8CECHZC01, Request for supercede of Annex A and Annex B 
 
Please remove Annex A and Annex B from the documents for this application – they were both uploaded under 
cover letters. 
 
Annex A and Annex B were both IC documents and should have never been uploaded to the FCC site. 
 
Thank you 
 
Marianne Bosley 
American TCB Inc.  
Direct – 717-676-3203 


